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OSHA-only Workman® Energy-Absorbing Lanyard Phase-Out 
 

PITTSBURGH, Oct 2016 – Please be aware that MSA Fall Protection will be officially 
discontinuing the OSHA-only Workman Energy-Absorbing Lanyard options. These 
versions have become redundant and all users should move to the ANSI-compliant 
versions of Workman Lanyards.   
 
The OSHA-only versions will be discontinued at the end of 2016. Limited supplies of 
OSHA-only Workman Energy-Absorbing Lanyards are still available, so proponents of 
this version are encouraged to move quickly before stock is depleted.  
 
 

Please see chart below for alternative ANSI conversion part numbers.  
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Best Regards,  
 

 
Rob Senko 
Product Line Manager, Fall Protection 
North America 

 
 
 


